CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04885-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:27 AM

To: ‘Sarah Warner'

Subject: RE: 160021-E1

Good morning Ms. Warner,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6393

From: Sarah Warner [mailto:sarah.warner@hotmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 8:18 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: 160021-E1

To Whom It May Concern,

My name is Sarah Warner. | live at 142 Via Havarre, Merritt Island, FL 32953. | have a special needs daughter whose
treatment isn't always covered by insurance. As a result, even though my husband and | both professionals who work
full time to make ends meet, we are living paycheck to paycheck. We cannot afford to arbitrarily pay shareholders more
money to increase their profits.

We cannot switch providers if FPL's unethical plan fleeces us to line the pockets of shareholders. It is your sworn duty to
protect and serve your constituents. Please do so in this case.

Sincerely,

Sarah Warner
978.290.6266

Sent from my iPhone


FPSC Commission Clerk
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